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Mr Anthony Timbrel! 
Chief Executive Officer 
DBCT Management Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

Dear Mr Timbre II 

Approval: DBCT Management's final true-up amount 

The Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) today accepted DBCT Management's final true-up amount of 

$2,491,161.17-given to the QCA on 1 March 2017-to be paid to terminal users, for the transitional period (1 July 

2016 to 16 February 2017). 

The QCA accepted DBCT Management's proposed final true-up amount as it compl ies with the methodology 

outlined in Schedule C, Part C of the 2017 access undertaking. 

The QCA also notes that the Regulatory Asset Base (RAB), Annual Revenue Requirement (ARR) and Terminal 

Infrastructure Charge (TIC) now applying for the 2016-17 year will be approximately $2,388.878 million, $192.987 

million and $2.3914 per tonne respectively. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

Level 27, 145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
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